
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 28, 2014 
 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Advice No. 3703T for Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find the following revisions to Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC Tariff 
WN U-49.   
 
Section 5 1st Revised Sheet 17 
 1st Revised Sheet 19 
 
This administrative filing revises the Washington Telephone Assistance Program (WTAP) State Credit 
and the Tribal Lifeline credit.  The change in the credits is due to an increase in the residential flat 
individual line rate (1FR), effective May 1, 2014.  These revisions will not result in a change in the amount 
that WTAP customers are billed under this program.  This filing is submitted with a proposed effective 
date of May 1, 2014.   
 
I, Debra Levy, in compliance with WAC 480-80-123, certify that I have authority to issue tariff revisions on 
behalf of Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC.  Please feel free to contact me or Mark Reynolds at 
206-345-1568 if you have any questions regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Debra Levy 
 
Enclosures 
 
pc:  Lisa Anderl 
 Mark Reynolds 
 John Felz 
 
WA2014-008 

Debra Levy 
Tariff Analyst 
Debra.Levy@CenturyLink.com 
5454 West 110th Street #5020 
Overland Park, KS 66211 
Tel: 913-345-7571 
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